
Girls on Fire 
needs you!

Pcs girls on Fire 
5th annual

networking event

Tuesday,
April 16, 2019

5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Professional women please 
join us to:
❏ Discuss your career path and 

experiences as a woman in 
your field

❏ Give advice and have 
meaningful conversations 

❏ Help 8th grade girls develop 
networking skills 

For more information, 
contact Nakesia Daugherty at 
ndaugherty@premiercharterschool.org.


